
On Tuesday January 2nd, Inman and Washington 

Staff joined together for Professional              

Development.  We worked together to discuss our 

Mission, Vision, Goals, and Collective             

Commitments document. Wednesday, January 

17th we were together once again.  This time we 

focused on the Building Blocks, levels 1 and 2.  

We worked in vertical teams to go through the 

steps.  It is always very informative when we get 

to work together. 

Upcoming activities for Inman: 

January 21st- Science Training 

January 15th- February 9th- Fast Bridge Testing 

February 12th- February 15th – Iowa Assessments 




